

## **National Postal Mail Handlers Union**

Paul V. Hogrogian National President **Kevin P. Tabarus**National Secretary-Treasurer

June Harris
Vice President
Central Region

John A. Gibson Vice President Eastern Region Daniel W. St. Marie Vice President Northeastern Region John (J.R.) Macon Vice President Southern Region Don J. Sneesby Vice President Western Region

May 22, 2025

## VIA FAX and EMAIL

Dear Local Presidents:

It is with deep regret and sorrow that the National Union announces the passing of Retired Brother Terry Donahue, NPMHU Local 301. The National Office has received the following information regarding Brother Donahue's services.

Visitation: Wednesday, May 28, 2025 (10am - 12pm)

Chapel of the Acres 21 Tinkham Road Springfield, MA 01129

Service:

Wednesday, May 28, 2025 at 12pm

Chapel of the Acres

Final Resting Place: Massachusetts Veterans Cemetery

1390 Main Street Agawam, MA 01001

Donations may be made to:

Bilingual Veterans Outreach Center of MA

281 Franklin St. Springfield MA 01001

Please keep the Donahue family and loved ones in your thoughts and prayers.

Fraternally,

evin P. Tabarus

National Secretary-Treasurer

cc: Paul V. Hogrogian, National President

National Executive Board National/ Regional CAD

